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Comments: I have concerns about the Stibnite Mine Project. My family spends much of the year at our Warm

Lake Summer Home. My husbands parents have kept a cabin there for 36 years. We value the peace and quiet;

the wilderness areas and the wildlife including the fisheries. I have concerns that the increased traffic will impact

our way of life. I am also concerned that the mine will damage the rivers, land and have an overall negative

impact on the environment. I appreciate that Midas Gold has made an effort to communicate with the Home

owners at Warm Lake. I hope they continue along those lines and do the restoration they described to us. I also

appreciate that this mine will bring jobs to the county. It is up to Midas Gold and the Forest Service and the

public.


